
Dwight
LET US GATHER TO 
REMEMBER OUR FRIEND

Dwight Riggs left his friends and family with many memories.
Memories yet to share. There is now a chance to join with 
Dwight’s diverse cadre of friends and give him the honor he 
is due. Dwight’s family will be visiting Tucson on May 2, 2010.  
Please plan to join them.

Where: 

Agua Caliente
REGIONAL PARK

When:

Sunday, May 2
9:30 A.M. - UNTIL ABOUT 12

Particulars:
The 9:30 A.M. time has been planned to avoid the heat which we all 

know is likely in early May. This is an informal gathering—a kind of pot-luck-
trail brunch, nibble and talk time—Please bring both snacks and beverages to 
share with others. We have reserved space in the park but since we don’t 
know how many people will attend we cannot predict available seating and 
shade please plan to bring your own chair/umbrella if you need to.

There will be a chance for all to share who wish to. This will also be 
a great time to acquaint yourself with all of the organizations that were 
important to Dwight. 

For the hardy crowd, there will be a chance to 
carpool over to Dwight’s house and trek up the trail that 
he cut in back of his house. The hike will allow us to walk 
in his footprints to the place where he was found. It is not 
far but it is a steep switchback trail up the hill behind his 
house and then down another into a wash. If you plan to 
hike please dress accordingly.  Also please honor a request 
by the caretaker of Dwight’s house to limit the number of 
vehicles on the property.  If you must drive please 
volunteer to shuttle others.

If you have any questions please e-mail Mike Gleeson at: 

raymike@dakotacom.net


